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2 June 2020  
 

Company Update  

 
Subsidiary 
FE Investments Group Ltd (the Company or FEIG) advises the receiver of FE Investments Ltd has issued his first report 
dated 29 May 2020. The below link is to the New Zealand Companies Office website where the report has been lodged. 
 
https://companies-register.companiesoffice.govt.nz/ - FE Investments Limited (1353487) 
 
2020 Annual Report 
FEIG is currently working to complete the 2020 year end audit with William Buck.  
 
FEIG is expecting the Unaudited Preliminary Final Annual Report (4E) to be released on finalisation of the audit which 
is estimated to be completed by the end of June 2020, with the Consolidated Annual Report to follow release of the 4E.     
 
The Company will update shareholders on the date of the Annual General Meeting on release of the consolidated annual 
report.  

 
Approved & Authorised by the FEIG Board 
 
 

Eryn Kestel 
Company Secretary 
eryn@kestelcorp8.com.au 
1800 458 717 
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